

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

March 28, 1996

J. Arsenio Martinez George T. Rodriguez Development Consultant 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87123

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO HIGHLAND MEDICAL SUPPLY

INC. (K14-D48) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 3/18/96.

Dear Mr. Martinez:

Based on the information provided on your March 19, 1996 submittal, the above referenced site is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the D.P.M. checklist will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE

Burney Monty

Engineering Associate

BJM/dl

c: Andrew Garcia

File